
 
 

TRACK UPDATE 
 
Newest update - On Thursday, February 13, 2025, sealed bids were opened in the high school 
conference room. Two bids were submitted for track resurfacing and one bid for the construction. 
The bid for construction totaled $995,960 plus $184,750 for the high jump and $96,000 for 
irrigation. The two bids for track resurfacing were $111,575 plus $5113 for the high jump surfacing 
and $102,600 and $10,900 for the track resurfacing. Larson Engineering estimated the cost of an 8 
lane track with a contingency would be approximately $750,000.  The difference between the two 
costs is approximately $600,000. 
 
We also found that there would be some extensive electrical work that would need to be done in 
order to move the bleachers for an 8 lane track.  
 
Recommendation - My recommendation is that we go back to a 6 lane track and send it out for 
new bids. 

 


